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January cost-share supplemental
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To DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>
Cc DNR.MGS SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Good morning,

Currently, the Soil and Water Conservation Districts have obligated $45.8 million in cost-share funds
across the state. The current obligated amount is $6.2 million less than last year at this time. Therefore,
program management has determined that there will be a supplemental allocation held Thursday,
January 16, 2025. MoSWIMS will be locked at 4:00 on the 16th in order to complete the supplemental
process.

As an additional reminder, please be sure to keep board approval dates on all contracts, change orders,
and contract payments up to date in MoSWIMS to ensure the program has the most updated
information.  

If you have any questions, please contact your district coordinator.  

Thank you.  

Soil and Water Conservation Program
Missouri Geological Survey
Missouri Department of Natural Resources
Phone: 573-751-4932
Find us on the web at dnr.mo.gov

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please
consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey

